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June 12, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Rolf, 
 
Re: Thank you for supporting the Mawio’mi Friendship Gala  
 
 
At the Public Meeting of Council held on June 6th the following motion was passed:  
MOVED by Councillor, B. MacQuarrie and SECONDED by Councillor, H. MacDougall “That 
the Town of Port Hawkesbury send a letter of thanks to Rolf Bouman for his donations 
and support for the Mawio’mi Friendship Gala Fundraiser.”  
 
The Mawio’mi Gala was a historical moment of Truth and Reconciliation in the Town of 
Port Hawkesbury and for our region.  We want to thank you for your generous donation 
of prints for the silent auction in support of the Leeside Society and We’koqma’q Family 
Healing Centre. The silent auction raised a whopping $3,710! We would not have been 
able to accomplish hosting this event without the assistance of our community 
members and business leaders such as yourself.  
 
On behalf of our Council and staff at the Town of Port Hawkesbury, thank you so much 
for your support for the Mawio’mi Friendship Gala.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Brenda Chisholm-Beaton 
Mayor, Town of Port Hawkesbury 
 


